April 22, 2004

ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES

INTEGRATED DECOMMISSIONING IMPROVEMENT PLAN FY 2004-2007 (STP-05-032)

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) developed an Integrated Decommissioning
Improvement Plan (IDIP) which is a Risk-Informed, Performance-Based approach to
decommissioning. The IDIP is located in ADAMS at ML050890059. ‘We are especially
interested in hearing your ideas and receiving any suggestions you have on lessons
learned as a result of implementing the LTR in your decommissioning projects.

The IDIP describes a continuous effort to integrate and track regulatory improvements from the
License Termination Rule (LTR) Analysis and program management improvements resulting
from the Decommissioning Program Evaluation, Commission’s direction resulting from the
annual briefing in October 2004, and other staff improvements.

One of the major components of the IDIP is the sharing of information with State Radiation
Regulatory Agencies and soliciting State input on decommissioning issues. Among the
initiatives undertaken to facilitate State involvement, is the NRC sponsored Workshop on April
20-21, 2005 in Rockville, Maryland, NRC, staff participation in the April 2005 NRC\OAS monthly
teleconference call and the establishment of a Joint NRC\OAS-CRCPD Working Group to
consolidate existing guidance, develop new guidance and regulations based on lessons
learned. NRC staff is working to establish a web-page to permit the exchange of information
about decommissioning issues, lessons learned or questions about NRC guidance and LTR
analysis issues.

If you have any questions on this correspondence, please contact me or the individual named
below.

POINT OF CONTACT: Lloyd Bolling INTERNET: LAB@NRC.GOV
TELEPHONE: (301) 415-2327 FAX: (301) 415-3502

/RA by: Dennis K. Rathbun for/

Paul H. Lohaus, Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

" This information request has been approved by OMB 3150-0029, expiration 06/30/07 and OMB
3150-0200, expiration 05/31/2006. The estimated burden per response to comply with this voluntary collection is
approximately 8 hours. Send comments regarding the burden estimate to the Records and FOIA/Privacy Services
Branch (T-5F52), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001, or by Internet e-mail to
infocollects@nrc.gov, and to the Desk Officer, Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs, NEOB-10202 (3150-
0029), Office of Management and Budget, Washington, DC 20503. If a means used to impose an information
collection does not display a currently valid OMB control number, the NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a
person is not required to respond to, the information collection.
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